
As written, I would be opposed to Engrossed HB #1480 and I would recommend that it be 
tabled at this time. When the 25 year was added in #1 of Section 1, it, in my opinion, may 
make it more difficult to process a Title under this format.  It is also my belief that 
Engrossed SB #2247 will address the same issue and should be verified by Legislative 
Council.  


